



















e-mail: office@stanfordschool.co.uk website: www.stanfordschool.org



Autumn Craft Fundraising Event

Dear Parents and Carers,

We will be holding an Autumn Craft event on Wednesday 16th October where the children can have fun making craft items with their friends and enjoy a snack and a drink. There will be a variety of exciting activities for all ages.

It will take place at 3.20 pm- 4.20 pm. There will be a charge of £5.00 per child.

To book a place and make payment, please log on to Arbor.

We are looking forward to seeing all the wonderful autumnal creations!

Best wishes,

Mrs. S. Brady

Art and Design lead